
From: R. Scott Powell <rspowell@enviroforensics.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 4:36 PM 
To: Schultz, Josie M - DNR 
Cc: Wayne Fassbender 
Subject: 1404 S Webster, BRRTS # 02-05-514372 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Hello Josie, 
  
Wayne forwarded me your request for an update on the Former Econo site.  We are out at the Site this 
week sampling the monitoring wells and will prepare an update after this event.  I will be in contact after 
we receive the analytical data.  
  
Best regards,  
  
R. Scott Powell, PE, LPG | Regional Director 
EnviroForensics® | 825 North Capitol Avenue | Indianapolis, IN 46204 
Direct 317.608.2706 | Mobile 248.909.7290 | enviroforensics.com   
  
CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER: The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in 
message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party without written consent 
of the sender. If you received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the message. 
  

https://secure-web.cisco.com/1KFelrTbh1oC0qKDuokcgCLXb4K-1zV9-1zP0yGE9jfT6tGXHRF7QGVsBFTxwcKcic4SEVR_mBJaubk7WU3aH1xfRyo0fCRbuTCIX-EpAbDjO5bOaDKahgT0usiNxyriaF26nqlUpmTvfOW3wQ9dybGkH58b1gf2ewTkQLn34Q1zlgvfd_uVld1H2TyhCiiP4nKPORL8qIebmFpxT8u3MFjJzVmmfOKfFG0Q3nCeavyLgTSjFlPndXPBOUvEtunK6_EjkWxjcvM_nf1CRMungkli816nST5Ws9lUa2WD2h6kCvcBTkzYN3M7mASKRJcQ1/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.enviroforensics.com%2F

